SCOPA 113" Annual Meeting Registration Form

Please complete this SCOPA Annual Meeting Registration Form and send with payment to:
SCOPA Annual Meeting - 2730 Devine Street - Columbia, SC 29205
SCOPA Office Fax: 803-799-1064 - E-mail: abalderson@sceyedoctors.com
You may also visit www.sceyedoctors.com and register directly online. SCOPA will not take registrations over the phone.

Type or NEATLY print information below as you would like it to appear on the Annual Meeting materials.

PLEASE only register one person per form; photocopy this form for additional registrations. Payment must be submitted with form.
The e-mail address listed will receive any confirmations, important meeting information and updates. Please make sure to list an
e-mail address that you will check closer to the meeting date.

Name for Badge (will print as written here):

Address:

City: State: Zip:
Business Phone: Email:

Visa/Master/AMEX/Discover Card: Expires:
Name as it appears on card: CCV Code:

Cardholder Signature:

SCOPA and AOA Member Registration Rates (June 16 - 30, 2020): (Please check the appropriate box)
2020 New Graduate / Resident (SC Licensed, must be SCOPA member) FREE O
Early Bird Registration (Postmarked by July 17th) S$565 O
Regular Registration (Postmarked from July 18th to August 7th) S600 O
*On-site registration not guaranteed - check with SCOPA office before making arrangements. S640 O

Non Member Registration Rates (July 1 - August 7, 2020):

Early Bird Registration (Postmarked by July 17th) $815 O
Regular Registration (Postmarked from July 18th to August 7th) $850 O
*On-site registration not guaranteed - check with SCOPA office before making arrangements. $890 O

“A Painful Practice” will be given by Dr. Will Smith on Friday, August 21st from 3— 4:50 p.m. Additional registration
required for these two (2) hours. This course has been approved by the SC Board of Examiners in Optometry for the new
SC Controlled Substance CE requirement. Please select box: 0 SC Controlled Substance Course — $60

Due to the Westin Hilton Head Island Resort and Spa’s recommendations regarding social distancing due to
COVID-19, the SCOPA will have to limit the number of individuals in certain areas at all times which will limit all
registrations. Registration will be released to SCOPA and AOA members first, and then to non-members in July.

If you have a spouse/guest who will be at the Westin with you and you were interested in bringing them to meals/
social functions, please contact the SCOPA office by e-mail at abalderson@sceyedoctors.com.

Thank you for your understanding and patience with SCOPA during these unprecedented times as we work to
make your destination CE a GREAT experience!

Total Amount Included for SCOPA Annual Meeting Registration $

O Please check if you or a guest that will be staying with you are disabled & may require assistance from SCOPA staff.
O Please check here if you would like to opt out of sponsor and partner e-mails.



